4070 Fieldbrook Road Fieldbrook, California 95519 (707) 839-3201 • FAX (707) 839-8832

Justin Wallace Superintendent/Principal

March 21, 2022

Dear North Coast Lifeguards,

Thank you for coming out to my school campus on March 9, 2022. The water safety presentations were a huge success for all grades K-8. Your ability to connect with a wide range of students made the presentations meaningful and informative.

The staff was grateful that you utilized images of local areas that our students are familiar with and have visited in the past. This allowed them to make personal connections to the content. Also, they appreciated that you welcomed the students to say hi when they see you in the community. I look forward to hearing the students share when they have seen you. Most importantly, you provided real examples of the dangers of our local waters without discouraging the students from visiting these places.

I look forward to having you come back to our campus for future presentations. Water safety in our region is important for our students and your program does an excellent job on educating them on this topic.